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August 12, 2024 
 
 
Lynn Merz 
Groendyke Transport, Inc.  
2510 Rock Island Blvd 
Enid, OK 73701 
lmerz@groendyke.com  
 
Re: In Compliance Letter and Inspection Report 

Groendyke Transport 
Facility ID No: FLR000193292 
5200 Sterling Way, Pace, FL 32571 
Santa Rosa County 

 
Dear Ms. Merz: 
 
Department personnel conducted a routine hazardous waste compliance inspection at Groendyke 
Transport on June 20, 2024. Based on the information provided during the inspection, the facility 
was determined to be in compliance. A copy of the inspection report can be found at the 
following link for your records. 
 
Inspection Report - June 20, 2024 
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts. Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Morgan Tomas at (850) 585-0623, or via e-mail at: 
Morgan.Tomas@FloridaDEP.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ashley Lyttle  
Environmental Manager 
Northwest District 
 
AL/mt 
 
   
cc:   Jesse Andrews, jandrews@groendyke.com  
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